March 21, 1985

Me. Marcaret Shenian
1088 Hill Street
Whitingville, MA 01588

Bear Ms. Shenian:

In Response to your letter of March 14, regarding an armenian Church in
your area, we regret we do nnt have an Armenian Church in Georgia. The
closest 0 you will be our Church Council in Atlanta, Georgia.

You could get in touch with them at the addrass below, and they will be
pleased to give vou the dates and times eof church services or other
activities.

If we can be of further assistance, please let us know.

Verv truly vours,

Michael M. Kermian
Director

Ara Dostourian, Chairman
Armenian Church Council
3830 Highway S
Ronglasville, GA 20135
Tel: (404) 042-9812
834-12345

cr:  Ara Dostourian



